
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 7, 2023 
 
  
  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND JOINT REVIEW BOARD MEETING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Eau Claire will hold a Joint Review Board  
meeting on July 12, 2023 at 8:00 AM.  
  
The  meeting  will  be  held  at  the  Parks  Conference Room  at  the Eau Claire City Hall, 
located at 203 South Farwell Street.   
  
The meeting is being held to consider approval of the resolution adopted by the  
Eau Claire City Council creating Tax Incremental District No. 16.  The meeting is open to 
the public. 
 
Information about TID #16 can be found on the City of Eau Claire website by following 
this link:  https://www.eauclairewi.gov/government/our-divisions/economic-
development/tax-incremental-districts/tax-incremental-districts/tax-incremental-district-16 
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